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We have had a fun start to the term, becoming ‘Romans’, building our 
own Roman towns before we were invaded by the ‘Vikings’!  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Although as part of our project WOW we experienced life in Roman 
Britain, we will be learning about life in Rome, particularly about the 
Colosseum and the events that took place there.  
 
In Maths next week we will be learning Roman numerals up to 1000 and 
working out how to write dates (years). We will then be focusing on 
area and perimeter, building on previous learning and learning new skills 
involving composite shapes. 
 
Reminders: 

• Continue to use TT Rockstars to practise times tables – the times 
are very impressive so far! 

• Practise spellings – we have nearly completed the entire list of 
Y5/6 spellings. 

• Mathletics homework 
• Read at least 5 times a week – try to choose some of the 50 
recommended reads for Year 5. How many can you read before 
the end of the year? 
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